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14 May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Friday 17th May, Oran Park High School will be celebrating Multicultural Day. Multicultural 
Day celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. It is about inclusiveness, respect, and a sense of 
belonging for everyone. On this day, students are permitted to attend school wearing traditional 
cultural clothing or a cultural jersey. 
 
The following guidelines apply to Multicultural Day at Oran Park High School: 
 

• Students can wear traditional cultural clothing (see safety exclusions below) or if 
wearing a cultural jersey must wear full school uniform on the bottom. 
 

• Safety Exclusions: Overly revealing clothes such as micro minis, midriff/crop tops and 
ripped jeans/pants, offensive slogans, pictures or words, political messages, designs 
which may cause offence. Bare feet, thongs, open-toed shoes, sandals, and heels will 
not be permitted in the school. 
 

• Students must be prepared for any practical lessons they have on the day including PE 
uniform and enclosed leather shoes. 
 

On the day students will participate in a whole school assembly and there will be activities at 
recess and lunchtime.  
 
We look forward to sharing our Multicultural Day celebrations with our school community. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Kristie Harris 

 

Head Teacher Wellbeing 
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